
Hello from a sunny Bishop King!



Dear friends, 

We hope you are all well and enjoying the cooler 
weather, it is getting very warm here, it has been 26 
degrees C this week! 

We wanted to tell you all about a school visit we have 
been on this term. We will show you in pictures…

Mrs Randall and class



We left our school at 9am and 
walked through Lincoln city centre
and up the hill towards Pizza 
Express



When we arrived, we were all given aprons and 
hats and had to wash our hands- we were going 
to make our own pizzas!

Fola- I felt like a chef!
Mantas- We had to keep our heads covered for hygiene



We were each 
given some dough 
and we had to 
press the edges 
into the tray to 
make the crust.

Ava- I loved pressing 
down the dough

Nimaah- It felt really 
soft and squishy



After that, we had to spread some tomato sauce onto 
the pizza base- it smelt delicious!



Next, we got to add the toppings, we started 
with yummy cheese!

Daniel- I LOVE CHEESE!!



Following this, 
we added herbs 
to add flavour- 
we used oregano 
and pepper.

Hunter- I loved the spices, I sometimes 
use them on my food at home.



We then tried some 
different pizza 
toppings while the 
pizzas were being 
cooked in the 
ENORMOUS ovens!

Ahmad- The ovens were so big they 
could cook 30 pizzas at once!



Finally, we took off our 
chef hats and aprons and 
were given our cooked 
pizzas in special boxes.

” We had the BEST time”
“I loved being a chef for the 
morning”

“The pizza tasted delicious, I
shared it at home with my 
family”



We had a 
WONDERFUL time 
and got to take our 
pizzas home to 
share with our 
families- they 
tasted 
INCREDIBLE!



We hope you have enjoyed finding out about 
our school visit.
• Have you been on any school visits?
• If so, where have you been?
• Have you been on a bus or can you walk like we did?

We look forward to hearing back from you!

From Mrs Randall and Class 2R
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